
 

 

 

 

 

  

Please make sure to give us a follow @Simonds_HS on Twitter! 

Covid-19 

Thank you so much to our school community who had to adjust with short notice to an Operational Response Day.  Your 

flexibility and support was felt throughout!  Please make sure to have your email address and contact information up to 

date in the office.  You can email jennifer.carhart@nbed.nb.ca to have this updated easily. 

Attendance 

We are starting an incentive program to improve our attendance in Homeroom and we need your help to encourage all 

students to attend homeroom! Why go to homeroom: 

- It is the positive start to the day 

- It is where we review announcements for the day 

- It is where we can spend time connecting together 

Each week that a student attends homeroom all week their name will go in a Friday draw. Each Friday, the Homeroom 

teacher will draw a name from the bucket. The winning student will see Mrs. Carhart to receive a special incentive. Prizes 

will vary from week to week and will be fantastic! 

 

A big thank you to our Yearbook and SRC committees for another Fantastic Friday spirit day for a good cause.  The 

building is a see of pink today and the spirit is alive!  We wish you all a safe and healthy long weekend. 

 

 

 

- Monday-  Holiday/No School 

- Tuesday-  PSSC 6pm 

tonight/Boys soccer 

- Wednesday-  Boys/Girls soccer 

games 

- Thursday-  

- Friday- Field hockey game 

           

   This week  

Week of October 11th  - October 15th   

mailto:jennifer.carhart@nbed.nb.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 

• October 18-22nd Grad photos are being taken, sign up in the office the week before, all sitting fees are paid online 
through cashless schools 

• October 19th pre-selected classes are planting trees on our property with ACAP SJ 
 

 



 

 

 

 


